
From: Florine Morrison   
Sent: Sunday, March 27, 2022 11:27 PM 
To: CPSC <cpsc@london.ca> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Exotic Animal Bylaw. March 29 
 
 
 
To :  Chair and Members of CPSC 
 
As a property owner in London 
I would appreciate the opportunity to make a delegation on Agenda Item 4.3 - 2nd 
Report of the Animal Welfare Advisory Committee. 
 
Thank you. 
Florine Morrison 
21492 84 Ave 
Langley BC 
 


